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E-Commerce Training Planned in Falls City
(KLZA)-- The Falls City Chamber of Commerce & Main Street Falls City are sponsoring an
E-Commerce Marketing Seminar on Tuesday, March 24, at the Falls City Library and Arts Center.

Heidi Garvin with GROW Nebraska, who was the featured speaker at the Chamber / Main Street
Annual Banquet in January will head up the program. Kendall Comstock with BCOM Solutions in
Auburn will also take part. They will present information on how businesses can set up websites and
market your business on the internet.

More and more people are shopping on-line. Chamber / Main Street Executive Director David
Branch says the seminar is free and open to anyone.

If you plan to attend the Chamber would appreciate you letting them know you plan to come by
calling 402-245-4228.
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